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Dear Brother Knights:  

Greetings to you and your families.  I hope 

that you are enjoying the summer and finding 

time for rest and relaxation.  Rest is part of 

God’s plan.  I pray that you will enjoy your 

time together.  Pope Francis has been 

challenging Catholics to grow in the faith by 

their love for God and our Holy Church.  He 

gave some good advice recently on Twitter 

which I wish to share with you.  Follow the 

Holy Father’s Tweets:  @Pontifex 

 Do not be content to live a mediocre Christian life:   walk with 

determination along the path of Holiness. 

 Miracles happen. But prayer is needed!  Prayer that is 

courageous, struggling and persevering, not prayer that is mere 

formality. 

 If we wish to follow Christ closely, we cannot choose an easy 

quiet life. It will be a demanding life, but full of joy. 

 The measure of greatness of a society is found in the way it treats 

those most in need, those who have nothing apart from their 

poverty. 

 The only war that we must all fight is the one against evil. 

 To be saints is not a privilege for the few, but a vocation for 

everyone. 

 The love of God is not generic. God looks with love upon every 

man and woman, calling them by name. 

 Let us pray that God grant us the grace of knowing a world where 

no one dies of hunger. 

 

May God bless you and your families abundantly!  And may our 

Knights of Columbus Council grow in number and strength. 

MESSAGE FROM SPIRITUAL ADVISOR 

Msgr. Edward House 
CALENDAR 

OF 

COUNCIL EVENTS 
 

Aug. 5 - Business Meeting  

 

Sept. 2 - Business Meeting  

 

October 7 

The feast of Our Lady 

Of the Most Holy Rosary 

 

Oct. 7 - Business Meeting  

 

Nov. 4 - Business Meeting  

 

November 28 

Annual Turkey Roll 

 

Dec. 2 - Business Meeting  

 

December 4 & 5 

Food Drive at Longo’s 

For the Good Shepherd 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

SUMMER SCHEDULE 

 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM 

SUNDAY 10:00 AM 

ONLY 

 

WEEKDAY MASS 

7:45 AM 

TUESDAY TO FRIDAY 
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PRAYER 

NETWORK 
 

In charity, we pray 

for:  

 

Brother David Kenel 

 

Concetta Iantomasi, mother of 

Brother Vincent 

 

Andrew Pennachetii, Nephew of 

Brother Lou 

 

In her memory, we pray for: 

Patricia Lehocki, mother of 

Treasurer Brother Ron 

 

Prayer for Healing 
 

Almighty and merciful Father, by 

the power of your command, drive 

away from me all forms of sickness 

and disease.  Restore strength to my 

body and joy to my spirit, so that in 

my renewed health, I may bless and 

serve you, now and forever more.  

 

To be included in the Prayer 

Network, contact Bro. Vic Lefebvre 

at 905-336-3056 or by e-mail at 

kofcholyrosary@outlook.com  

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE: 

 

At our General Meeting on July 8, District Deputy Milt Cowan 

presented us with our Council Charter.  Chaplain, Msgr. House 

suggested that it should have a place of honour in the Parish 

Centre.  It is now on display for all our parishioners to see. 

 

At our July meeting, Bro. Blair Breckenridge suggested that the 

Council provide manpower for general maintenance around the 

Church property.  From this suggestion, Msgr. House requested 

that we look into repairs in the Church basement. 

 

I want to thank Brothers Sam Cervoni and David Lord for 

stepping up to look at what is required to make the necessary 

repairs and beginning the work. 

 

In addition, at the suggestion of Bro. Joe Milton, we will be 

putting a fresh coat of paint on the Memorial for Life Cross in 

front of the Church.  At the same time, we will assist the parish 

garden team by doing some weeding on the Church grounds. 

 

Although, many of us take the opportunity to get away to 

cottages and/or vacation trips, the business of the Council 

continues.  Our Program Chairman, Bro. Ken Fleming is putting 

plans together for our coming year.  Please come and provide 

your input into the program at the August 5 general meeting. 

 

Don Prescott 

Grand Knight 

Grand Knight Don Prescott presented Third Degree Members with 

their Degree Certificates at the July 8 General Meeting 

mailto:kofcholyrosary@outlook.com
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COUNCIL CHARTER PRESENTATION 

District Deputy Milt Cowan presents the Council’s Charter to Grand Knight Don Prescott 

and Council Chaplain Msgr. Edward House at July 8 General Meeting 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATIONS 
 

Congratulations to: 

 

Bro. Don and Nancy Prescott 

August 15 – 44 years 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

DAVID LORD – AUGUST 7 

FAMILY FRATERNAL BENEFITS 

FROM A BROTHER KNIGHT 
 

Call your Fraternal Adviser 

BRO. TREVOR D’MELLO F.I.C. 
 

1-800-263-KOFC (5632) 

 

E-Mail:  trevor.d’mello@kofc.org 
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In May, we conducted our “Roses for Life” program.  At all Masses on the weekend of May 3 – 4, 

we distributed lapel roses to our parishioners, who in turn donated funds for the “Pro-Life” causes.  

In June, we presented Halton ProLife with the net proceeds from that program. 


